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From: Scott Edgar

To: TSP comments
Subject: Public comments on the Oregon Rocky Shores Update.
Date: Friday, March 19, 2021 3:47:11 PM

Greetings from a life long resident of the pacific coast. From Southern California all the way up into Alaska I have
spent my life on the ocean, fishing, diving, foraging.

The conservation of our future is of the utmost importance, we have to take into consideration the over population of
pinipeds, urchin, and impacts of commercial fisheries on our ecosystem better than we have in the past.

Recreational fishing, foraging and diving should not be punished or restricted as a feint for conservation, we all
know that does not solve the issue at hand.

We need you to stand up to the influence and money of the commercial fisheries, stand up against the over

population of pinnipeds, stand up and create programs to help manage the urchin issues that are killing kelp across
the pacific coast.

Thank you,

Capt. Scott W. Edgar
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